
Office of the Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, DC 20554
Attn: Michael Wagner, Rm. 2-A523, Andrew Rhodes, Rm. 2-A460

RE: December 18 Decision, DA 14-1859, FM Channel 225C3 assigned from Clatskanie to Napavine for
Threshold Communications

Dear Mr. Doyle:

The Quincy Water Association Board of Directors is writing to request keeping the above FM channel
allocated to the Clatskanie area be left in place.

Quincy Water operates in the rural area of Quincy outside Clatskanie city limits. Radio reception in our area is
not good. We would like to have the FM station remain allotted to Clatskanie for the possibility of serving our
community in the future. It would be a beneficial tool to communicate water outages in our area and other
situations for public safety.

Thank you for this consideration

Sincerely,

Quincy Water Association

Board of Directors

P.O. Box 975

Clatskanie, OR 97016

Contact: Kim Bunnell / 503-709-1351 / bunnellquincywater.org
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